

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 3/20/2014 6:29:57 PM
Subject: Re:

Jeffrey, I don't know what to do... I have options on March 23,24,25 for one shooting...it's not confirm job yet... my agency is still waiting for respond from the clients...
Should I just ask them to cancel those options?
I really wanna come visit you:)